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VOLUME 1 – CONTRACT DOCUMENTS 

Addendum #2 modifies the Contact to manage bid opening in compliance with County 
Health Orders dated December 3, 2020.  VTA provides essential services as a government 
agency, and VTA’s bid openings are considered essential business.  Bid submission and bid 
opening participation is essential government business.  VTA and bidding contactors are 
responsible to adhere to the County Health Order requirements, except for several 
modified requirements to allow conduct of the public bid opening.   

 
1.  REPLACE  Section 1.4  Submittal Location and Deadline , in it’s entirety and replace 

with the following:  
Bids must be submitted on (“Bid Opening”) or before:   

 
December 16, 2020 2:00 PM 

 
Bids received after the date and time stated above will be rejected as nonresponsive.  

All Bids shall be enclosed in a sealed envelope bearing the Contract number, the title of 
the Project, the date and hour of the opening, and the name of the Bidder.   

It is highly recommended that prospective Bidders mail the bid packages to the address 
below. Bidders must schedule a meeting with Cathy Clegg at cathy.clegg@vta.org if a 
bid package is hand delivered. 

Bids will be received, publicly opened and read aloud at the location set forth below:  

Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 
Procurement, Contracts and Materials Management 

Attention: Cathy Clegg 
3331 North First Street, Main Lobby Building B 

San José, California 95134 
 

The bid opening meeting will be started just outside of the double doors of Building B, 
Main Lobby, and then be moved to the outdoor amphitheater in the quad adjacent to 
Building B.  The bid opening must be conducted outdoor. 

 

Note: Social distancing is strictly observed. Mask or face covering is required. Only one 
(1) representative from each vendor is allowed to attend the Bid Opening. 

 

mailto:cathy.clegg@vta.org

